
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CareCompass alerts will be decreasing for Assistive Personnel (UA, UC, NA).  Most new orders 
will still trigger alerts. You will no longer see alerts for lab results, medications, or orders that are 
designed solely to place charges. In the example below, you can see there are 68 alerts, but 
only 13 of them are orders, meaning only 13 of them are relevant to roles who do not address or 
treat abnormal lab values.                           

                                                     

This is an effort to make the CareCompass alert function more useful to you and to increase its 
efficiency and meaningfulness.  
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